September 17, 2021

Mrs. Jen Crum
Director of Student Services
Mid Ohio Educational Service Center

Dear Mrs. Crum,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the School Psychologist program partnership between MOESC and The University of Toledo. I have officially withdrawn from all classes I was enrolled in at UT, effective September 13th, 2021.

I am thankful for the opportunity and feel that I gained valuable knowledge and experience while acquiring my Master's of Arts in School Psychology. However, due to personal circumstances and not being able to fulfill the requirements of the program moving forward within the allotted timeline, I feel it is best I exit the program at this time.

I plan to continue in my current position of Special Education Assessment Coordinator as an employee of MOESC in the same capacity as outlined in my current contract.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information from me.

Thank you. Sincerely,

Claire Slavinski